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SAVE THE DATE

THURSDAY  
OCTOBER 4 

2018 WTTE SYMPOSIUM 
The theme of this year’s WTTE Symposium is Bridging the Gaps and 
will feature a variety of speakers to focus on the topics of recruitment
and retention, promotions and psychological safety. 

Members interested in attending should email WTTE@
HydroOne.com no later than Friday, September 21, 2018.
An official invitation will go out to all Hydro One employees on 

Monday, August 20, 2018. Further details, including venue location 
and keynote speakers, will be available at this time. Registration is on a 

first come, first served basis, so please register as soon as possible. 

Once your attendance has been confirmed, you will receive a meeting notice with ticket information 
from WTTE in your calendar. Please remember to get permission to attend from your manager. All 
WTTE members, both male and female, are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

Please feel free to share awareness of this event with your coworkers! If your colleagues are not 
currently members have them send an email to WTTE@HydroOne.com. We will add them to our 
membership and then they will be eligible for the early bird sign up. See you in October! 

UPDATE FROM 
YOUR EXECUTIVE 
COMMITTEE 
On July 6, your WTTE Executive Committee 
gathered at Cherrywood TS for their 
quarterly meeting. 

This quarter, the team focused on planning 
for the upcoming Symposium; building 
relationships with Hydro One’s biggest unions; and, readying the launch of WTTE Chapters in the fall. 

The committee also met with WTTE Executive Sponsor and Chief Operating Officer, Greg Kiraly, to 
further discuss findings from last year’s provincial tour and ways to implement member suggestions 
within the company. 

CONTACT US 
For ideas, suggestions, comments, membership or involvement, 
contact:wtte@HydroOne.com 

mailto:wtte@HydroOne.com
mailto:WTTE@HydroOne.com
http://HydroOne.com
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CALLING ALL 

INNOVATORS!
 
The WTTE Executive team are encouraging 
all of our members to participate in 
Hydro One’s newly launched Innovation 
Challenge! 

This platform allows Hydro One employees 
to submit their own ideas on ways to improve Hydro One. The top 5 submissions will have access to 
$200,000 to further develop these suggestions! 

This is an amazing opportunity to get involved and share the brilliant ideas that you have thought of 
while working with Hydro One. If you do not have an idea to share, check out the page and vote on 
ideas that you think would benefit Hydro One! 

The Innovation Challenge closes August 31, 2018. Visit the Innovation Challenge page for more 
details. 

PROFESSIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT 
WITH WinSETT 
The WinSETT Centre is an action-oriented 
organization that aspires to recruit, retain 
and advance women in science, engineering, 
trades and technology (SETT) in Canada. 

They are currently offering a number of 
women’s leadership workshops in the Toronto 
area starting in October 2018. 

Full details can be found on the WinSETT 
Event page. 

CONGRATULATIONS, 
BLAZENKA! 

Congratulations to 
Blazenka Monachino, 
Protection and Control 
Technologist and WTTE 
Chair, on being named 

one of the top ten women in building trades and 
unions in Ontario! 

You can read more about Blazenka and the other 
women by clicking here. 

CONTACT US 
For ideas, suggestions, comments, membership or involvement, 
contact:wtte@HydroOne.com 

http://hydronet.hydroone.com/ci/InnovationChallenge/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.eventbrite.ca/o/winsett-centre-leadership-program-8489826677
https://www.eventbrite.ca/o/winsett-centre-leadership-program-8489826677
https://ontarioconstructionreport.com/top-10-list-women-in-building-trades-and-unions/
mailto:wtte@HydroOne.com
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